
     

 

This message is for the people who were in the first group of water colours for 
passions.  If you had a painting on the bulletin board and you would like it 
back, please see Mrs. Oliver in room 208. 

Would all yearbook members meet in Ms. Denholme's room (room 213 in Sky) 
TODAY at nut break. We need a short meeting to discuss plans for our 
celebration and wrap up lunch. See you there. Also, all yearbook crew, please 
check our TEAM site. 
 
Frozen Jr-reminder that we have our dress rehearsal today starting at 
2:30pm.  Don't forget to check in with your core teachers to see what you will 
be missing during tomorrow’s  school performances.  We can't wait to get 
started! 
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